
19 August Q013 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 

QANTAS 

International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Dear~ l'{a~it-~~<.-
Application for Renewal - Determination [2009] IASC 115 

I refer to your letter of 12 August 2013 inviting Qantas to express its interest in the 
renewal of determinations which will expire within the next 12 months. 

Qantas seeks renewal of Determination [2009] IASC 115, which allocates 
unrestricted passenger capacity between points in Australia except Sydney, 
Melbourne (including Avalon), Brisbane and Perth and points in Indonesia. 

We request renewal of this determination for a further ten years from 4 August 2014. 

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission might 
require in considering our renewal request. 

Yours sincerely 

Tony Wheelens 
Executive Manager 
Government and International Relations 

Qantas Airways Limited ABN 16 009 661 901 
10 Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia 

Telephone +61 2 9691 3636 

qantas.com 


